
From: Hariraj Chouhan/FTIL/Secretarial  

Sent: 17/12/2015 7:13 PM 
To: 'Dhara Barot' 

Cc: 'Shyam Bhagirath'; 'Arpita Joshi'; 'Abhijit Pai'; 'Netra Sahani'; 'Khushro Bulsara' 
Subject: RE: Rumour Verification - October 01, 2015 - Financial Technologies (India) Ltd (526881) - 

Update 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to your below mail, pursuant to the applicable clauses of the Listing 
Regulations 2015, please be informed that the next date of hearing in the matter of 
distribution of dividend to shareholders is scheduled on January 11,  2016. We will keep you 
inform further developments in the aforesaid matter. 
 
Kindly take the above information on your records and acknowledge receipt. 
 
 
Thanks & best regards, 
Hariraj Chouhan 
Vice President & Company Secretary 

Financial Technologies (India) Ltd. 
Tel: 022-66868010  Xtn: 8316 
URL: www.ftindia.com   
  
Disclaimer: 
The information in this E-mail (which includes any files transmitted with it) is CONFIDENTIAL and may be legally 
PRIVILEGED. It is intended solely for the addressee and access to this email by anyone else is unauthorized. If you 
have received it in error, please destroy any copies of this message, including any attachments, and delete it from 
your system notifying the sender immediately. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it or utilising the same for any purpose other than 
what it is intended for, is prohibited and may be unlawful 
 
From: Dhara Barot [mailto:dhara.barot@bseindia.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 4:58 PM 

To: Hariraj Chouhan/FTIL/Secretarial 
Cc: Shyam Bhagirath; Arpita Joshi; Abhijit Pai; Netra Sahani; Khushro Bulsara 

Subject: RE: Rumour Verification - October 01, 2015 - Financial Technologies (India) Ltd (526881) - 

Update 

 

Dear Sir, 
 
This is with respect to the matter of distribution of dividend to shareholders as per the trailing 
mail. 
 
The company had intimated that the Court had scheduled the hearing on the said matter on 
December 16, 2015. 
 
You are requested to kindly provide us with the latest update in aforesaid matter under 
Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, 2015. 

http://www.ftindia.com/
mailto:[mailto:dhara.barot@bseindia.com]


 
 

Thanks and Regards, 
Dhara Barot 
Assistant Manager 
Listing Compliance 
 
BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 
T:22728559,F:, M: , www.bseindia.com 

 

http://www.bseindia.com/

